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I own a very small business in Canby, Oregon.  

 

I can barely afford my tax load from year to year. If this bill becomes law I will have 

no choice but to permanently close my business and leave Oregon. 

 

I will also urge my business associates, clients, friends and family to leave Oregon as 

well, if this bill becomes law.  

 

A responsible legislature would go out of its way to combat waste, fraud and abuse 

while simultaneously reducing the size, scope and reach of government. 

 

Unfortunately, Oregon does not have such a legislature nor does it have the 

courageous leadership required to work in the interest of its law abiding, tax paying 

residents. 

 

If you pass this montrosity into law, shame on you and good luck, because your 

entire tax base will leave, almost overnight. 


